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92nd Street Sewer Work Update
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Beginning 7AM on July 6" through July 9

Beginning at 7AM on Friday the i of July, curbside parking will be eliminated
along 92" Street between 3™ Avenue and 4" Avenue for approximately 3 days.
Driveway access will be maintained.

WHY IS THIS NECESSARY?

As a result of the sewer break at Third Avenue and 92™ Street, a DEP contractor is
constructing an emergency sewer in 92" Street between Fourth Avenue and Ridge

Boulevard.

92" STREET ACCESS: between 3" — 4™ avenues
Currently the street is closed to through-traffic. Residents wishing to access their
driveways or make deliveries to their homes must enter from 3™ Avenue.



